
 
 

 
 
 
 
         

                                       
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
I hope you had a great 
Easter Break. We are 
back again with a very 
busy month at the 
International School. 
 
The students have 
been learning about 
Earth Day and Easter. 
We also had an Egg 
Hunt in the playground, 
which was a lot of fun!  
They have also been 
preparing for the 
Speaking Contest in 
class and researching 
their topics. 

In Language Art, the 
students have been 
learning about 
prepositions.  
 
In Mathematics, the 
students have been 
learning about 
probability. They 
enjoyed participating 
in our group activities.  
 
In Science, they have 
been learning about 
mammals and their 
characteritistics.  
In Art, the students 
have been making 

Earth Day and Easter 
crafts.   
 
Happy Learning! 

Miss.Sandra  
 
 
 
In English Language,   
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________ 
In Mathematics,  
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________ 
______________________ 
 
In Social Studies,  
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

May 3rd- Speaking 
Contest Finals 
 
May 19th- European 
Festival  

 
 

 
 
 
 


